Delta Kappa Gamma, Zeta Tau Chapter
Minutes
November , 2015
The November meeting of the Zeta Tau Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma was held at Terrie Cardwell’s home and was called to order by Dora Aschenbeck at 4:30 p.m. Prior to the meeting, members engaged in the Pillows for Patients project and stuffed heart-shaped pillows for breast cancer patients. 
The October minutes were shared and approved.

Julie Eisenhauer shared the Treasurer’s report.

Maureen encouraged everyone to participate in the Wreaths Across America project December 5.

Terrie Cardwell shared the new directory and asked members to make corrections.

Our next meeting will be December 3 at Sharon Sharadin’s home. This will be our chapter’s annual Christmas celebration and gift exchange. Our members who are retired will be preparing our meal.

Our program was our annual auction with Sasha Luther and Sharon Sharadin serving as our auctioneers.

The meeting adjourned at 6:00 p.m.
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